## SUMMARY OF PLANNING BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Consideration of a Land Use Plan Amendment to Identify Locations of

Potential School Sites.

**Meeting Date:** 

May 18, 2004

Recommendation:

The Planning Board recommends that the Council amend the Land Use Plan to identify the potential school site locations submitted by the Chapel Hill Carrboro Board of Education set out in the letter from the Chapel Hill

- Carrboro City School System, January 8, 2004.

Vote:

7-0

Aye:

Suzanne Haff, Nancy Milio, Julie Coleman, Timothy Dempsey,

Thatcher Freund, Ruby Sinreich, and Mitch Strobin.

Prepared by:

Timothy Dempsey, Chair, Planning Board TDW618

Gordon Sutherland, Principal Long Range Planner